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February 2024 
 
Battle of the Bands 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I am very excited to be able to tell you about our Battle 
of the Bands concert this year, which will be on 
Thursday 21st March, in the PAC from 4.00-5.30pm. 
This will be our 6th Battle of the Bands concert, and this 
year we are returning to the original LIVE concert format 
following several years of Virtual Concerts during the 
pandemic.  
 
The format is simple and is designed to be open to all 
the children to get involved. Children can compete 
with solos, duets, small group performances with 
friends or other family members. Parents are 
welcome to perform with their children and get involved if they wish. Any musical performance is 
welcome, and the children can sing, dance, play an instrument or do anything they wish.  
 
The concert will be after school on Thursday 21st March from 4.00-5.30pm, and the children will stay 
behind after school to rehearse in the PAC before the concert starts, before doors open to parents at 
3.50pm. There will be certificates for all those who take part and some prizes for the most 
entertaining performances. All ages across the school are invited to join in. 
 
So that we know who is taking part, children will need to sign up with me before Friday 8th March. 
They can either speak directly to me, or ask their teachers to send me a message, or parents can 
come and speak to me. I will then give the children a letter with all the final details and a consent 
form for parents to sign, so that we know exactly who our performers will be.  
 
Please encourage your children to take part and we hope to see many of you there on what I am 
sure will be a very entertaining and uplifting evening. If any children want to take part but are unsure 
what to do please tell them to come and speak to me and I will help them as much as I can.  
 
As ever, if you have any questions about the concert please do come and find me. 
 
Yours faithfully   
 
 
Mr Barker 

Head of Arts and Humanities 

 


